
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our value this term is HONESTY 
Let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth.                                                       
(1 John 3:18)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
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                                   ‘Letting our light shine’ (Matthew 5:16)  
 
 

 

Respect     Courage     Kindness     Forgiveness     Hope     Honesty 
  

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

         

This term is going to feel a little unusual being so short and with two bank holidays in. We have enjoyed 
some wonderful weather this week and thank you for supporting your children staying safe in the sun 
with applying sun cream, sending in water bottles and wearing hats.  
Beech Class (Year 1) enjoyed a wonderful day at the Himalayan Gardens. The flowers were in bloom 
and created a spectacular backdrop to a place to enjoy and learn in. 

 
 

Back in school we have had NSPCC workshops encouraging children to ‘Speak Out & Stay Safe’. In 
Willow Class (Year 4) and Sycamore Class (Year 6) we have had students and teachers from Sevenoaks 
School come in and teach Creative Writing and Latin!! There’s also been the sound of singing around 
the school building as classes learn different songs through the decade’s, in preparation for our school’s 
VE 80 Celebration next week. 
  
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

May Day! 
Thursday saw the first of May arrive with record breaking temperatures. In school though we were visited 

by the Hartley Morris Men & Ladies, who entertained us with their dancing – they had an early start at 
5.29am with the sun rising, but still had the energy to share their dances and even get us to join in and 

learn some too! 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dojo Points Winning House for this term: 
 

St. Andrew’ 
s 

ws 
 
 

What’s coming up? 
Don’t forget it is a four-day week next week with Monday being a bank holiday. We are back in 

school on Tuesday and will be focusing on VE 80, there are fire safety talks, more creative 
writing and Latin and Cedar Class (Year 3) are going Greek. The week after our focus is on 
supporting our Year 6 children as they have their SATs week – they’ve been working really 

hard; I was impressed with their work when teaching them this week! 
The last week of term brings class photos, class visits, athletics events and National Maths Day. 

It might be a short term but we are definitely packing a lot in! 
 
 
 

 

‘Letting Your Light Shine’ 
(Matthew 5:16) 

                                   
This corner on our newsletter highlights people 

connected to our school who fulfill our school vision, 
this week that honour goes to… 

 
Teddie 

 
 
We are so proud of this young man. He had an operation 

before the Easter holidays but has come bouncing back to 
school this term and he is a bundle of fun and has shown 

a real love for his learning! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Times Tables Rockstars: 
Thank you to Mrs Demirelli for 
        organising the weekly TT Rockstar 

challenge Girls Vs Boys! 
 

The winners this week are THE GIRLS! 
 

Heads up there is a National Maths Day on 
Thursday 22nd May and I heard a rumour there 
might be a TT Rockstar dress up on this day so 

save the date and watch this space!! 

Attendance is important and our aim is 
to achieve above 96%.  

 
Whole school attendance this year so far 

is 95.2% 
 

Attendance this term: 
 

Oak (Year R): 96.5% 
 

Beech (Year 1): 96.6% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 99.0% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 94.7%  
 

Willow (Year 4): 95.8%  
 

Hazel (Year 5): 93.5% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 93.3% 
 

Congratulations to 
BEECH CLASS 

You are the highest attenders 
this week! 

 

Any other absence must be requested using 
our absence request form. This can be found 

through this link:  
https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9 

 
Any request should be submitted as soon as 
it is anticipated and, where possible, at least 
two weeks before the absence, with details 

of the request and full reasons. The 
headteacher may require evidence to 

support any request for leave of absence 
and/or request a meeting to discuss further 

detail. 
 

 
 

https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9


Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light shine” (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 
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